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Greetings ECMS Parents and Students. 

This is Nikia Davis, Principal of East Cary Middle School. 

Parent Portal: Track 2,3, and 4 parents as 2nd quarter comes to an end, please review your son or daughter’s grade in Power 
Schools and contact teachers with any questions that you may have about assignments before grades are finalized. 

What’s Happening @ ECMS this week: 
 

Tuesday-11/29: Science Olympiad, Step Team Meeting 
Thursday-12/1: Step Team Practice, Coding Club, Hispanic Mentoring Meeting, 

Friday-12/2: Early Release Day (Early Dismissal) 

 

We appreciate your continued support of our staff and students at ECMS as we continue to REMIXX learning and teaching for 
our students in 2016-17! As a staff, we will Reflect on our practices, Embrace change, Make things happen, Ignite students to 
learn, eXpect success, and get eXtraordinary results! 

Please reference our website under the tab “About our School” for archived School Messenger announcements and additional 
information, follow us on Twitter @eastcarymiddle. Please let us know if you have any questions or concerns that you would like to 
report. 

Have a great week and Go IMPS! 

East Cary Middle School…. where we are Educating Tomorrow’s Leaders! 

Science Fair Judges: It's that time of year again! Yes, time for the East Cary Middle School 6th Grade STEM Science Fairs! Our 
6th graders students have been working hard on their science projects and are almost ready to share their work and celebrate 
their success! We are in great need of judges for this year's 6th grade science fairs! We need you! The fairs will take place on 
Wednesday, December 14th for Tracks 2 & 4 and Tuesday, January 10th for Tracks 1 & 3. If interested in participating, please 
contact Mrs. Shandua Ellis at sellis2@wcpss or at our Main Office 919.466.4377. 

Jr. Beta Food Collection: Thank you to all of the students and parents who donated food for our food drive sponsored by the Jr. 
Beta Club. Our homeroom that collected the most food at East Cary Middle School is Ms. Nelson on 7-4. Congratulations to you 
all!! 


